

## **Newport Residents Association Inc.**

PO Box 1180 Newport Beach NSW 2106 President - Gavin Butler (gebutler@aapt.net.au) 0409 395 102 Vice-President – Kyle Hill 0412 221 962 Hon. Secretary – (wendydunnet@gmail.com) 0418 161 074 Hon. Treasurer – Glenn Moore 0418 609 207

www.newport.org.au

The Chief Executive Officer Northern Beaches Council PO Box 1336 DEE WHY NSW 2099

2 March 2022

Dear Sir,

## NRA Submission on NBC Community Engagement Policy and Strategy NRA supplementary submission

After further member discussion of our NRA submission to the *Draft Community Engagement Policy & Strategy*, we wish to add what we consider will be an asset to encouraging optimal community input.

Similar to how all submissions on DAs are exhibited by the NBC during the advertised period, our members feel it would be beneficial for all contributions made on NBC Drafts put out for public comment, to likewise be displayed during the active period for comment. This will encourage further consideration and likely contributions from a wider group of community members.

Yours sincerely,

Wendy Dunnet Hon. Secretary